
 
 

SOUTH CALCUTTA POLYTECHNIC 
Atghara,Baruipur,Kol-144 

 

NOTIFICATION 
 

Ref.SCP/NOT/1898(A)/2022-23                                   Date : 17TH February,2023 

 

It is to notify all the concerned that, our Institution will 

remain closed on 18th February,2023 (SATURDAY) on the 

occasion of  “SHIVARATRI”. 

All the administrative & academic activities will remain 
suspended for the day. 

 
 
 
 

(Parimal Chandra Majumder) 
          Principal 
 

*Copy forwarded for information to :- 
 
 

1) Chairman,GB   2)All HOD’s  3)Student notice board          4)G.F               
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